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2023-2024 & 2023-2026 Officers, Trustees & Convention Updates.

Katrina J. Baranko of Albany, Georgia, U.S., was elected president of the board of trustees at the 2023
Kiwanis International Convention in Minneapolis, Minnesota, U.S. Lee Kuan Yong of Petaling Jaya,
Malaysia, was chosen to be president-elect. They begin their new terms on October 1, 2023.

Michael Mulhaul of Interlaken, New Jersey, U.S., was elected vice president of the organization.
These three Kiwanians were elected trustees for the United States and Pacific Canada Region for
2023-2026: Dennis Baugh, Palmyra, Virginia; Matthew Cantrall, Lakeland, Florida; Cathleen Ann

"Cathy" Tutty, Butte, Montana

Chang-Ching Hsu of Tainan City, Taiwan, was elected during the Asia-Pacific convention in March to
represent the Asia-Pacific Region as a Kiwanis International trustee. 2023-2026

Mohan Lamsal, Kathmandu, Nepal, was elected as an at-large trustee. 2023-2026
The House of Delegates voted on one proposed amendment to the Kiwanis International Bylaws. The
delegates voted against a proposal put forth by the Kiwanis International Board of Trustees to increase

members’ annual dues to help address a growing deficit.

The delegates also voted to approve a modernization of the Kiwanis International Bylaws.
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EOT Club’s Mission Statement:

Eye of the Tiger, eKiwanis |-l Mission (Why We
Exist)

The mission of the Eye of the Tiger eKiwanis, I-I,
is to increase membership by opening new
Kiwanis clubs throughout the world.

Eye of the Tiger, eKiwanis I-| Goals
(Accomplishments to Achieve this Mission)

1. Lead by example and train others by opening clubs.

+ Open at least two clubs at the site of ICON (when
ICON is in North America and whenever
possible elsewhere).

* Open a club in the district of members who are
governors.

+ Support other club members in opening clubs on a
voluntary basis.

2. Develop (identify, encourage, and support) leaders
at the district and international levels in the culture of
growing Kiwanis through new club openings.

3. Support new club openings with service projects.
Thirty to Thirty Five EQT volunteers will be there to
follow our mission statement, but more importantly:

To help attain the goals of increasing membership by
opening clubs at this year's international convention in
Minneapolis.

To help train the Minnesota-Dakotas district's
volunteers in membership recruitment.

To support these three new clubs with our own service]
project — donating a literacy program in the form of
books to each of their communities.




Gary Graham

Gary was born in Hampton, Virginia — he is the oldest of six kids and is a
self-proclaimed army brat.

He was a Key Club member in high school.

After leaving high school, he attended the University of Virginia. After leaving to join
the Army, he returned and earned a bachelor’s degree in foreign affairs and German
and a Master of Public Administration from Louisiana State University. He worked as a
translator for the United States Army Security Agency. He began a career as a
transportation administrator at the University of Virginia and was recruited by Louisiana
State University to conduct similar work. He remained in Baton Rouge and retired in
2014.

Although he has been a Kiwanian for 32 years, Gary admits to being dragged into Kiwanis kicking and screaming. He
became a member of the Kiwanis Club of Baton Rouge and has since served as governor of the LAMISSTENN
district. In 2021, he was elected to the Kiwanis International Board of Trustees for a three-year term.

Gary has also served as a Key Club advisor, and Cubmaster for Cub Scouts — both roles have helped him to become
a better Kiwanian.

With Kiwanis, Gary has served as club president and secretary, and at the district level, he has been a governor,
lieutenant governor, club leadership education instructor, and membership chair. He is also a member of the Kiwanis
Club of eLaMissTenn and Eye of the Tiger eKiwanis. He is the recipient of many awards and accolades.

Gary and his wife, Jamie, have four children and 12 grandchildren. Jamie is a member of the Kiwanis Club of Baton
Rouge.



Member, Profiles continved:

Dr. Marlene Bizub

Dr. Marlene Bizub grew up in Holton, Kansas. Her father, a medical doctor,
delivered her. According to Marlene, her delivery was not planned that way;
however, because of that experience, she and her father held a close lifetime
bond.

She attended Wichita State University, earning her bachelor's and master's
degrees. At the age of 50, she went back to school to earn her doctorate in
forensic psychology. Since then, she has been working with the courts
assisting in divorce cases.

Marlene hosts an online TV show called High Road, which teaches people how to love their children more
than they hate their ex. In 2017, she published a book entitled "Contentious Custody," a guide to putting

the needs of children first and how to protect them during a divorce.

Marlene has been a Kiwanian for about 20 years and is a member of the Colorado Springs Kiwanis, where
she served three times as president. She is also secretary of the Rocky Mountain District eKiwanis.

She has a grown son who is an engineer in California.

Marlene and her husband share a business where they run haunted houses and create Halloween fun for
kids of all ages.
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